
Amy came to Pathways to Employment in August 2023. Several months before that, she had made the decision to
remove herself and her seven children from a home environment stuck in a cycle of domestic violence and addiction. She
found temporary housing through another community organization, but needed to find a job that could help provide a
stable home for her family. Her job as a retail associate at Neighborhood Thrift provided her with opportunities to
address her barriers to employment, earn a paycheck and work through some of the challenging patterns she had been
struggling to overcome in her personal life.

Finding Strength and Stability: Amy’s Journey Through Pathways to Employment

Scan for other
ways to donate

Amy says that the biggest growth experiences in her time
at Neighborhood Thrift have centered around learning to
use her voice and face her fears. She acknowledges that
when she came to Pathways to Employment, she was
scared by the unfamiliar situation: it was only the second
job she had ever held, and she had become the sole
provider in her family. But it was also a place where
everyone seemed to normalize talking about their fears,
so that Amy felt comfortable acknowledging the aspects
of the job that challenged or scared her, as well as getting
support from her coworkers in overcoming her fears at
work and at home. 

In August 2024, Amy was finally able to move her family
into their own home, and she is almost a year into her
sobriety journey. Amy recognizes how far she has come in
the past year, saying that for her, “success means not
giving up, and choosing to continue to move forward and
grow.” Her next goal for herself is to get her driver’s
license.

Would you like to learn more about Neighborhood Industries?
Explore our 2024 Annual Report for a deeper look at our impact!

Read our Annual Report



Shopping Hours
Thur - Sun 10 am - 5 pm

Donation Drop Off
Thur - Sun 10 am - 4 pm

3139 W Shaw Ave.

1535 E Olive Ave, Fresno, CA | (559) 498 - 0708 | neighborhoodindustries.org

Spring is just around the corner, and that means it’s time
for a fresh start! As you dive into your annual spring
cleaning, don’t let those unwanted clothes, household
items, and other clutter go to waste. Instead, give them a
second life by donating to Neighborhood Thrift! Your
gently used items help support our mission while keeping
unnecessary waste out of landfills.

Dropping off your donations is easy—we’re open daily
from 10 AM to 4 PM at Neighborhood Thrift, ready to
accept your contributions. If you have larger items or
can’t make it to us, we’ve got you covered! You can
schedule a pickup, and our team will come to you. Every
donation makes a difference, helping to create jobs,
support the community, and keep our planet a little
greener.

Declutter and Donate

So, as you refresh your home this season, consider giving back. Clear out the old, make room for the new, and help your
community thrive by donating to Neighborhood Thrift. Together, we can make this spring not just about cleaning, but
about making a positive impact!

Thank you to our sponsors!

Scan to schedule
a donation pick-up


